
  
Dear Parents         20 Sept 2017 

Annual Sports Fund Raiser for a worthy cause in Palestine 

Last year when Mr Thaer, our PE teacher, ran the Chicago Marathon the school 
organized The Stepathon at Rawabi Ampitheatre and used the event to raise 
money for a worthy cause. The $1000 went to Froush Beit Dajan School. 

This year, Mr Thaer has been invited to run the Chicago Marathon again and the 
school will celebrate this with a fund raising Run/Walkathon in Rawabi City.  

Run/Walkathon 

Sunday 15th October 9.30am – 11am 

Rawabi English Academy. 

 

The intention is to close the road at the bottom of the school driveway and have 
a 0.5km circuit for pupils and parents to run or walk. It is a fun event with a 
serious purpose. We want to see how many kilometers, all added together, they 
can complete in 30 minutes. Participants can run, jog or walk. It is a crowd 
event, not a race. 

We would like all pupils to be given the joy of mass participation in a sports 
event so we would encourage parents of Kg pupils to come and walk with them. 

Free transport, similar to the school day arrangements, will be provided. 

Each pupil taking part will be asked to collect ‘sponsorship’ money for 
completing the task and this is the money which will be donated to a worthy 
cause. A token of achievement will be given to the pupils who complete the 
most circuits and those who collect the most money.   

If you give permission for your child to take part in this event please complete 
and return the section below. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Principal 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ to take 
part in the Run/Walkathon Sunday 15th October between 9.30 -11am 

 

Signed  _________________________________ 


